Year 2 Homework letter - Friday 11th July 2025





As we come to the end of another school year, We wanted to take a moment to reflect on what a truly wonderful time we've had in Year 2. It has been an absolute pleasure and privilege to teach this class - a group full of curious minds, kind hearts, and joyful energy. From our very first day together in the Summer of Year 1 to these final few weeks of July, we've packed in a huge amount of learning, laughter, and unforgettable memories.

One of the biggest highlights of the year was our nativity performance. The children worked so hard to learn their lines, songs, and dances – and their confidence on stage made us all incredibly proud. Whether they were narrating, acting, or singing their hearts out, each child played an important role in bringing the story to life. It was a beautiful reminder of their creativity, teamwork, and enthusiasm.

Our learning also took us beyond the classroom. Our trip to the theatre was a super experience - the excitement on the children's faces as the curtain rose said it all! For many, it was their first time seeing a live performance, and it sparked so many reactions conversations and ideas when we returned to school.

Another memorable part of our year was getting our hands dirty (literally!) with planting and growing in Science and Wellbeing. The children took such pride in caring for their bulbs, observing changes, and learning about the life cycle of plants. There were some excellent young gardeners in the making! It was lovely to see how this hands-on learning helped develop their curiosity and sense of responsibility.

Of course, it's impossible to capture every moment we've shared - the silly jokes, the 'aha!' moments in maths, the stories we've read and written, the games we've played and the many 'Hugo' stories they have enjoyed. What stands out most is the way this class has grown - not just academically, but as individuals. They've shown resilience, empathy, and a real love for learning.

As they now get ready to move up to Year 3, we want each child to know they have made our classroom a happy, inspiring place to be, and we

muce to be, and we will truly miss teaching them.

Wishing you all a relaxing and fun-filled summer holiday.





Reminders

Next week we will start sending home the children's work, wellies and spare clothes. Please could you therefore send your child in with a plastic bag on Monday to carry their belongings in. Thank you in advance.

Year 2 Mosque visit Monday 14th July. Leavers' Service Christ Church: Friday 18th July 9.30 am

As the weather is getting warmer please could each child come to school with a water bottle containing water (no juice or fruit) and a hat. If possible could sun cream be applied before school. Thanks in advance.

Mrs Boyle, Miss Hancock and Miss Murray— The Year 2 Team.